
The National Archives reference PREM 49/115

THE SCOTTISH OFFICE

DOVER HOUSE

WHITEHALL

LONDON SW1A 2AU

‘The Rt Hon Mo Mowlam MP

Secretary of State for Northern Ireland

Northern Ireland Office

Stormont Castle

BELFAST

BT43ST 1.2 August 1997

ey e,

NORTHERN IRELAND GRAND COMMITTEE (NIGC)

Thank you for copying to me your letter of 28 July to Ann Taylor concerning the Northern

Ireland Grand Committee.

T am content with your proposals for enhancing the role of the Committee. They will bring the

Northern Ireland Grand Committee more into line with the way in which the Scottish Grand

Comittee has operated and will continue to operate for the time being.

T am copying this letter to the Prime Minister, Ann Taylor, Ron Davis, Nick Brown and Sir

Robin Butler.

Ae—ats
=

DONALD DEWAR


